

Being A Volunteer

In order to have a successful show we need lots of parents to help us watch over the dancers, make sure everyone stays with their class, and is ready in their costume for the next routine.

We will need volunteers for the dress rehearsal on Wednesday May 27th and for the recitals on Friday May 29th, Saturday May 30th & Sunday May 31st. All volunteers will receive one free ticket for each time they volunteer. If you are willing to volunteer, please fill out a volunteer form and return it to "The Studio" as soon as possible.

QUICK TIPS

Make sure you know which performances your child will be in. If you are unsure, we can help!

Have your cheque already made out to "The Studio"

All performances are assigned seating. We will have a seating chart of the theatre for you to select from.



May Newsletter 2015

Some helpful things to know when purchasing your recital tickets.

Tickets go on sale beginning at 5:00 p.m.

(no exceptions)

- TUESDAY May 19th EVENING PERFORMANCES
- THURSDAY May 21st MATINEE PERFORMANCES

Please expect that there will be a line up for tickets. We will do our best to keep the line moving as fast as possible, please be patient.

We have a system in place to ensure that everyone is able to watch the show, if you prefer not to wait in line we guarantee you will be able to purchase tickets for the show, they just may not be in the front row! Video's will be available for purchase (Chris Smith Video). ABSOLUTELY NO FLASH PHOTOGRAPHY during the performances. We invite you onto the stage at the end of the performance for picture opportunities.

Tickets \$15.00 each

Younger children do not need a ticket if they sit on a parents lap.

The evening performances run roughly 2.5 hours.

Cash, Cheques or Debit

Cheques made payable to "The Studio"